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Cancellation Notice of two development applications (2011SYE123 and 2011SYE124) -  

Sydney East Joint Regional Planning Panel Meeting on 2 May 2012 
 
The Sydney East Joint Regional Planning Panel (the Regional Panel) was to meet at 
12.00pm on Wednesday 2 May 2012 at Ryde Council, 1 Devlin Street, Ryde to consider the 
below development applications that have been referred to the Panel for determination. 
 
2011SYE123 – Ryde - LDA2011/621 - Construction of 9 storey mixed use building containing 
107 residential units and 7 retail units - 136-140 Victoria Road and 2-10 Wharf Road, 
Gladesville 
 
2011SYE124 – Ryde - LDA2011/622 - Construction of 8 storey mixed use building with 68 
residential units and 3 retail units - 1-3 Wharf Road, Gladesville 
 
The Panel Secretariat was informed today by Ryde Council that the applicant has withdrawn 
the above development applications. 
 
The panel meeting for the above items have been cancelled and the regional panel will o 
longer determine these matters. 
 
If you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact the Panel Secretariat on 
(02) 9228 2060. 


